CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS
20025 Mack Plaza Drive
Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan 48236-2397
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NOTICE OF MEETING AND AGENDA

Finance Committee Meeting
Monday, March 25, 2019
6:30 p.m.

City Hall Jury Room

Call to Order/Roll Call

Acceptance of Agenda

Finance Committee Minutes 03/18/19
General Fund Balance 06/30/18
Fiscal Forecasting

New Business/Public Comment
Adjournment
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PUBLIC INVITED: IN ACCORDANCE WITH PUBLIC ACT 267 OF 1976 (OPEN MEETINGS
ACT), ALL MEMBERS OF THE GROUP SELECTED, AS WELL AS THE GENERAL PUBLIC,
ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE FOLLOWING MEETING.

cC:

McConaghy File Hathaway
Novitke Behrens

Koester Smith

Submitted by’ Todd McConaghy Office Held: Chair Telephone: 313 343-2440






There was a brief discussion regarding ornamental poles, gas lights and the use of LED lights.

The Committee commenced review of the General Fund Balance. The Treasurer/Comptroller
provided an overview of the Budget Statistics sheet and Fund Balance Analysis update. She
provided answers to questions of the Committee.

Discussion ensued regarding the comparison between the SEV, Taxable Value, and Millage rate
of FY 18-19 and FY 19-20.

The Headlee Rollback results in a loss of $169,557 in property tax revenue for FY 2020, although
the overall increase in tax revenues is approximately $250,000. The Consumer Price Index
increased our taxable value for FY 2020 by 2.4%. Expenses have been based upon an increase
of 3.5% in the fiscal forecast as a result of the unknowns associated with union negotiations.

Topics to consider when preparing budget and fiscal forecast:
e Union negotiations forthcoming;
e Needs and wants of each department;
e Limiting spending
* Being cautious when budgeting

The City Administrator stated that the figures in the budget are still tentative, in which a majority
still needs to be approved.

The Treasurer/Comptroller was asked to provide information of current fiscal year budget with
actual fiscal forecast numbers for 12 months to provide an estimate of surplus funds with the
current fiscal year.

Honeywell was briefly discussed. When information is available a comparison will be conducted.
Public Comment:

¢ A resident briefly discussed his experience with Honeywell. Topics he mentioned were
maintenance cost and system turnover rate.

Motion by Koester, seconded by Novitke, that tonight's meeting be adjourned at 8:23 p.m.
PASSED UNANIMOUSLY.

Respectfully submitted,

Paul P. Antolin
Deputy City Clerk






	4.pdf
	Page 1


